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Mr. R. Wade Litchfield 
Mr. John T. Butler 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 

Re: Docket No. 080677-E1 - Application for increase in rates by Florida Power & Light 
Company 

Dear Mr. Litchfield and Mr. Butler: 

I am responding to your letter, dated December 22, 2008, requesting an interim decision 
approving calendar year 2010 as the appropriate test year to be used to establish rates for the 
upcoming Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) rate case. In your letter you also indicate that, 
in response to a meeting with the Office of Public Counsel (OPC) and commission staff, FPL 
will supplement its 2009 Minimum Filing Requirements (MFR) with an additional filing of MFR 
schedules which were listed in an attachment to your letter, with the supplemental schedules to 
be filed within two weeks of the filing of FPL's rate case application. 

Your request for interim approval of the calendar year 2010 as the test year to be used to 
establish rates for the upcoming FPL rate case is approved. The approval of this test year is 
interim in nature and will be an issue subject to deliberation during the evidentiary proceeding. 
As you are aware, the Commission or intervenors may request data from other years. 

As a result of the referenced meetings with OPC and staff, FPL agreed to file a complete 
set of MFRs for 2009 excluding rate schedule information. Our staff has reviewed the list 
attached to your letter and believes that ten additional schedules must be included before it can 
be considered complete. In order to make the supplemental filing complete for 2009, FPL must 
file the ten additional MFR schedules identified by an asterisk in the attachment to this letter. 
The complete set of supplemental MFR schedules must be filed no later than two weeks after the 
rate case application is filed. 

Pursuant to my November 18, 2008 letter, the MFRs and associated testimony shall be 
filed with the Office of the Commission Clerk no earlier than January 16, 2009, and no later than 
March 31, 2009. If the company is unable to file within this time period, it must notify the 
Commission in accordance with the provisions of Rule 25-6.140(3), Florida Administrative 
Code. 
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If you should have any questions, please contact Marshall Willis, Assistant Director, 
Division of Economic Regulation, at (850) 413-6914. 

Chairman 

cc: Commissioner Lisa Pol& Edgar 
Commissioner Katrina J. McMurrkn 
Commissioner Nancy Argenziano 
Commissioner Nathan A. Skop 
Dr. Mary Bane, Executive Director 
Mary Anne Helton, Deputy General Counsel 
Timothy Devlin, Director of Economic Regulation 
Marshall Willis, Assistant Director of Economic Regulation 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk / 
J. R. Kelly, Public Counsel 
Joseph A. McGlothlin, Office of Public Counsel 
Charles J. Beck, Office of Public Counsel 




